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Many Australians cannot speak or speak well enough to be understood.  This is 
particularly concerning in health settings.  The Board of ISAAC Australia* has teamed up 
with health researchers from the University of Adelaide, UniSA and Flinders University in 
a study to see if health worker scrubs printed with communication symbols might 
improve communication between patients with disabilities and health workers.  

We are seeking people with communication disability and their 
family/close supports and health professionals and AAC experts to 
answer this short SURVEY.      
If you have questions or need help to access the survey please contact Dr B-J Dee-Price – 
email b-j.dee-price@adelaide.edu.au or phone 0434192392  

 

Please click the link to participate   
https://www.allcounted.com/s?did=kxn5jppn2xbxn&lang=en_US 

The survey closes Friday 26th April 5pm SA time. 

The survey has been approved by the Human Research Ethics Committee of Flinders University 
Project ID: 6518 

*ISAAC Australia is a chapter of the International Society for Augmentative and Alternative 
Communication (ISAAC) 
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